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ORTHOPEDIC
CLINIC

8/7/2025

To Our Valued Patient,

Jefferson Orthopedic Clinic has been proud to serve you as a patient for over the past forty years. We are
saddened to let you know that as of August 31, 2025 we will stop seeing patients as we have made the very difficult
decision to wind down and close our practice.

Dr. Clark will be joining Southern Orthopedic Specialists and will continue to see patients at our current practice
location (920 Avenue B, Marrero, LA 70072, (504) 349-6804), as well as at their Metairie (1615 Metairie Road) and
Uptown (2731 Napoleon Avenue) locations.

Dr. Wax will be joining: Dr. Cutrer will remain practicing at:
Gulf Coast Orthopedics Crescent City Physicians, Inc
1001 School Street Physical Medicine and Rehabilitation
Houma, LA 70360 1401 Foucher Street, Suite M1005
Pho_ne: (985) 868-1540 New Orleans, LA 70115
Fax: (985) 876-0579
www.gulfcoastorthopedics.com Phone: (504) 897-8543

www.lcmchealth.org

Dr. Finstein will remain practicing at:

Pontchartrain Orthopedics & Sports Medicine
3938 Houma Boulevard, Suite 21

Metairie, LA 70006

Phone: 504-885-6464

https://posm.org/

If you wish to continue your care with any of these physicians at their new locations, please contact their
respective offices directly to schedule an appointment. If you would like your medical records transferred to a new
provider, please contact MedSouth Records Management by phone at (888) 219-3360 or facsimile at (888) 219-3361.

We understand that practice closures can be disruptive, and we are committed to making your care transition as
smooth as possible. It has been a privilege to serve you, and we wish you continued health and well-being.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please contact our practice administrator, Elizabeth
Youngquist, at (504) 349-6804

Sincerely,

Dr. Wesley A. Clark, MD Dr. Barton L. MD



